Public Administration Committee

From:

Tristan Hartridge ·

Sent:

Tuesday, 25 March 2014 8:34 PM

To:

Public Administration Committee

Subject:

Support of recreational hunting

Dear Ms Mesiti,

I am very glad that Western Australia is have a look into the benifets of recreational shooting to eradicate feral vermin. Feral vermin pose a very serious threat to out native wildlife and habitat. It is about time that the community rose up and took control of the problems that we have introduced since we have settled this great land. I believe that the benifets of the safe and humain distruction of introduced species by recreational hunters is very significant. Thank you very much for the chance to voice my opinion.

Sincerely, Tristan Hartridge

Sincerely,

Tristan Hartridge